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 Council Corner
At the March council meeting the property split on Raisin Street was approved and there are
now 8 more build-able parcels of land in the Village of Maybee.  Each lot is 190 foot wide by
280 foot deep.  
Also discussed was the possibility of repaving Maybee Scofield Road from Raisin Street to
Doty Road.  The plan would be to mill off the existing road and widen the sides so the road
would  be  11  foot  wide  in  each  direction  with  a  2  foot  paved  shoulder  on  each  side.
Councilman Archer, Gramlich and Rogers walked the entire length of the road to see what
would be required.  The councilmen along with President Gaylor also filled in a lot of potholes
while they were covering the route.  It looked like the senior citizen road patrol.. Thanks for a
job well done.  If everything goes right it might be the last pothole patch on this road for a long
time.

The Library Table     734-587-3680

http://monroe.lib.mi.us/maybee-branch-library

9060 Raisin St. Maybee, MI 48159-0165  Hours open
Mon: 12:00 pm-8:00 pm  Tue: 12:00 pm-5:00 pm  Thu: 9:00 am-1:00 pm
Fri: 9:00 am-5:00 pm  Sat: 9:00 am-2:00 pm
THURSDAYS
10:00 AM Sense Stations--Maybee Branch Library 
 For special events go to the Maybee Library website.

Downtown Maybee Day
The big event is only 60 days away and the committee could still use a few more

volunteers.  So far it looks like it is going to be another successful event.  If you would
like to be part of the committee contact Stephannie at First Merit Bank 

PLAY BALL
It will soon be baseball season so think Spring.  Sign up is Saturday March 14 and 21

from 10am till noon at the L.M.R. Fire department on Baldwin Road.  Registration
forms can be obtained on line or at the bank, gas station or Dairy Mart.    

With summer fast approaching more people are walking their pets in town.  If you enjoy
walking your pet please be thoughtful and pick up after them.  Many young children use
the bike path and the park and we do not want them playing where someone did not
clean up after their pet.  



St. Paul 31st annual
Spaghetti Dinner

Saturday, March 14th

5 pm to 7 pm

The all-you-can-eat dinner offers
salad bar,  garlic bread, beverage and

dessert 
all for $7.00 (adult)

$4.00 (age 5-12)
and kids under 5 eat free

Salad bar plus dessert only $5.00

Hope to see you there



EASTER EGG HUNT

SPONSORED BY THE 

LONDON, MAYBEE- RAISINVILLE
FIRE DEPARTMENT

SUNDAY MARCH 29
AT 1 PM

V.F.W. HALL ON BLAZER RD.

AGES 1 TO 10

1ST, 2ND, 3RD PLACE PRIZES

BRING YOUR OWN CONTAINER


